
Admission is free, but space is limited. 
Please RSVP with your name, email, and no. of attendees at kimsj@theacademy.ac 

초대합니다
[invitation: cho-dae-hap-ni-da]

You are cordially invited to 
Korean New Year Party

Tuesday, Febrary 9, 5:00 - 7:30 p.m. 

5:00 to 5:40 p.m. Reception and Mini Event 
5:40 to 6:30 p.m. Yut-nori Tournament (Korean New Year’s Game) 

6:30 to 7:30 p.m Dinner 

West Middle School Auditorium, 70 Shawsheen Rd., Andover, MA 01810


